John Walsh

5835 Walnut Creek Blvd.

St. Charles, MO 63304

## It's time for an election!

Dear Walnut Creek Homeowner.

As you may know. City and Village tax office contacted the current trustees several years ago. They asked them to step up to the plate and become trustees again to fix a subdivision financial crisis. The finances are now in order and it is time to get the yearly elections going again! We are looking for three community minded individuals who are willing to step up and help our neighborhood thrive! No experience is necessary, and the current trustees are ready and willing to show you the ropes!

According to the terms of our indentures, three positions will be available – a one-year, two-year, and three-year term. After the initial terms, all terms will be for three years. This way, there will be an election every year, but there will always be two experienced trustees still on the board.

The deadline for candidate filing is 6pm on Friday, June 16<sup>th</sup>. Please submit your name, address, phone # and a short bio/mission statement along with which term (1, 2, or 3 years) you are running for to John Walsh at Submit nominations. You may also submit nominations.

The election meeting will be held at 6pm on Thursday, June 29th at Middendorf Kredell Library, meeting room B. Unfortunately, the middle school is closed for the summer, so we will be having it in this smaller location. However, our indentures allow proxy voting, so you need not necessarily be present to vote. There is one vote per lot/home. A proxy form is attached. Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Walsh

Let's get involved in keeping our neighborhood a great place to live!